
 

POLICE ADVISORS 
 

3rd Precinct: 314.615.4266 

Capt. Guy Means 

gmeans@stlouiscountymo.gov  
 

Lt. Shawn McGuire  

smcguire@stlouiscountymo.gov  

 

4th Precinct: 314.615.0162 

Capt. James Schneider 
jschneider@stlouiscountymo.gov  

 

 
 

2024 OFFICERS 
 

President 
Larry McDaniel 
314.631-6746 

larry.mcdaniel03@att.net 
 

Vice President 
Joe Buffa 

314.591.9909 
jbuffa46@sbcglobal.net  

 

Treasurer 
Norma Fogelbach 

314.892-6200 
acornacre@aol.com 

 

Recording Secretary 
Marci Potter 

719-291-0432 
marci_potter@msn.com 

 

Corresponding Secretary 
Kim Hummert 
314.550.7559 

kimhummert719@gmail.com 
 

 
2024 DIRECTORS 

 

Dennis Doerge 
314.481-3847 

DSL7639@swbell.net 
 

Elfriede Faulstich 
314-200-9551 

elf1940@charter,net 
 

Linda Gartner 
314.330.4455 

lgartner0312@gmail.com 
 

Karen Hernandez 
314-925-8866 

timber8866@gmail.com 
 

Carol Pritchett 
314.313-2667 

candjpritchett@charter.net 
 

Past President 
Dale Flanakin 
314.843-9735 

daleflanakin@gmail.com 

Citizens Police Academy Alumni Association 
February 2024 - South Chapter Newsletter 

Kim Hummert, Newsletter Editor 

 

 

      

 

Dear CPAAA Members, 
 

     Happy New Year!  Your CPAAA Officers and Directors wish you all the best for 2024. 
 

     I have some exciting news!  If all goes as planned, we will be holding our regular 
CPAAA meetings in the new Affton Southwest Precinct starting in May.  Their new  
address is 11350 Gravois Road just East of Sappington.  This facility will have four acres 
of state of the art buildings as well as ample parking. 
 

     In the meantime, we will meet at our regular place, Grace Union Church on  
February 8th at 7:00 p.m.   I want to extend an invitation to everyone to attend all of 
the CPAAA meetings and functions. Come early for some social time and refreshments. 
 

    We can make this coming year very fun and profitable.  I would like to thank all of 
our volunteers.  Without your participation in events, we would not be the successful 
organization we have become.  
 

                                I will be looking forward to seeing everyone in 2024. 
 
 

           Larry McDaniel 
                                             President of the CPAAA South Chapter 

NEXT MEETING - FEBRUARY 8, 2024 
 
 

Grace Union Church, 3900 Union Road, St. Louis, MO 63125 
 

Our CPAAA General Meeting will start at 7:00 p.m.  
Refreshments & Social Time will start at 6:30 p.m. 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone! 
 

Please join us as we recognize and honor the  
Officers of the Quarter for the 1st Quarter of 2024 

They will be receiving a plaque and a monetary gift. 
 

 3rd Precinct (Affton Southwest)   4th Precinct (South County) 
  Officer Sean Polley                           Officer Carl Crimi  

 

We will have a guest speaker from the K-9 Unit  
who will talk to us about how their dogs help  

fight crime throughout our area.  



 
  

  

Hello All, 
 

       I hope everyone had a good Holiday Season and  
enjoyed celebrating with family and friends!  We had a 
very busy but fun December, filled with a lot of holiday 
parties, food and entertainment!  We were excited to 
host our very first 4th Precinct “Shop with a Cop” event.  
A generous organization donated $1,000.00 so we could 
put on this event for 10 South County families!  The kids 
and their families met at the 4th Precinct for breakfast 
with the SRO’s and NPO’s before everyone went up to 
Walmart for some toy shopping!  The kids couldn’t have 
been happier and the Officers had just as much fun!  It 
was an extremely rewarding experience, and we hope to 
continue it!  
 

        The CPAAA Christmas Party was a blast! The food  
was delicious and the carols were very festive!  A special 
thanks to the members who put together such a  
wonderful event! 
 

        As we start off the new year, we like to remind  
everyone about vehicle warm-up thefts. The colder  
temperatures mean more people are starting up their  
vehicles and then going back inside their homes. Thieves 
use this as an opportunity to drive away with your vehicle, 
which they then typically use to commit more crimes.  
Always be aware of your surroundings and report any  
suspicious activity.  
 

       On to some Police Department news… We, along 
with several other Precincts, received brand-new speed 
radar displays. These signs are always highly requested by 
the public to be deployed in their neighborhoods to cut 
down on speeding vehicles.  They attach to already  
existing speed limit signs and will display the speed of 
passing vehicles. Requests can be made to the NPO office 
for these signs to be deployed in your neighborhood.  
 

       I look forward to seeing everyone at the general  
membership meeting in February!  
 
       Officer Daniel Rehagen 
              and the Officers  
 of the South County Precinct 

Hello from the personnel of the Affton Southwest Precinct! 
 

       We hope everyone enjoyed the Holiday Season and  
are enjoying the beginning of 2024.  We have a lot to be  
thankful for, including the new almost-complete Affton 
Southwest Precinct!  You know what the outside looks like, 
but here are some inside photos of the building: 

       We will hopefully be all moved in by the beginning of  
February 2024. Stay safe and please contact us if you need 
anything!  

Lieutenant Shawn McGuire 
and the Officers of the Affton/Southwest Precinct 



        

               Congratulations to all of the new Officers and  
 Board Members who were installed at our annual  
        Christmas Party on December 7, 2023. 
 

                                                                              2024 Officers  
      President:  Larry McDaniel 
     Vice President:  Joe Buffa  
     Treasurer:  Norma Fogelbach 
     Recording Secretary:  Marci Potter 
     Corresponding Secretary:  Kim Hummert 
 

            2024 Board of Directors  
        Elfriede Faulstich                     Dennis Doerge 
     Carol Pritchett                    Linda Gartner 

                     Karen Hernandez 
 

             Dale Flanakin, Past President 

 

  
      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 www.cpaaasouth.com      

Our website gives you up-to-date information regarding the 
dates of our upcoming events and volunteer  

opportunities.  As we are apprised of events and the need for 
volunteers, we will send an e-blast as well as post the  

information on the website. You can also see newsletters, 
minutes, photos & other CPAAA information.  Also, be sure to 

check out each precinct’s Facebook page!    
Thank you, Jim Fesler, for taking care of our CPAAA website! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

If you are volunteering to work at an event,  
please contact our volunteer coordinator. 

 

Karen Hernandez ~ 314-925-8866  
 
 

Karen will return phone calls and emails in  
the order which she received them. 

 
 

                    CPAAA MERCHANDISE 
 

If you would like to order  
CPAAA Merchandise,  we have a new  
local vendor, Dot the I Embroidery. 

 

Please visit our website  
for more information. 

 

                     www.cpaaasouth.com 
 

(click on MORE and select MERCHANDISE)  
to download order form and instructions.   

 

                           A big THANK YOU to 
                   Barb Puckett 
           and her Christmas Party 
 Committee for all the work they 
did to make it a fantastic evening! 
 

Also, THANK YOU to Marci Potter for coming  
up with the creative sing-a-long songs! 

 

See you all in December  

 

2024 CPAAA OFFICERS  
& BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

2024 CPAAA MEMBERSHIP DUES 
 Deadline extended to February 8, 2024   

  

Our Annual Dues are $15.00 
 

Thank you to those who have paid their 2024 dues. 
If you have not paid,  

please do so before the new deadline! 
 

Please make check payable to CPAAA  
or bring to February 8th General Meeting 

 

Mail to:  CPAAA Membership Chair 
Linda Gartner 

3236 Fairway Circle ● Arnold, MO 63010 
 

If any of your info (address, phone, or email) has 
changed,  please include that info with your check. 

our membership card will be mailed to you. 


